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Supporting the DD Workforce 
 

Hi, 
My company's name is Aaron's Arbor and we currently have to subsidize our DSP workers to try 
and give them a livable wage but this is something that we and other DODD providers cannot 
withstand. We lose workers to fast food and manufacturing companies. When we cannot staff 
as a provider, the clients suffer!


